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Date:  March 16, 2021 

To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent 

From: Alison Smith, Director of Finance 

Re: Budget Update 

 

I would like to update the Board of Education on the 2021-22 budget 

projections, and share the information we are hearing at this time from the 

State regarding the 2022-23 School Aid budget.  

Please include this item on the agenda on the March 21, 2021 Finance 

Committee meeting. 

Thank you. 

 
AS 
c: Board of Education 


